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TechnipFMC Awarded Significant Integrated EPCI (iEPCI™) 

Contract by Wintershall Dea 

NEWCASTLE & HOUSTON, April 13, 2022 — TechnipFMC (NYSE: FTI) 



 

 

 

 

   

 

Important Information for Investors and Securityholders   

Forward-Looking Statement  

This release contains "forward-looking statements" as defined in Section 27A of the 
United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the United States 
Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended. The words “expect,” “believe,” 
“estimated,” and other similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking 
statements, which are generally not historical in nature. Such forward-looking statements 
involve significant risks, uncertainties and assumptions that could cause actual results to 
differ materially from our historical experience and our present expectations or 
projections. For information regarding known material factors that could cause actual 
results to differ from projected results, please see our risk factors set forth in our filings 
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Investor relations 

Matt Seinsheimer 
Vice President, Investor Relations 
Tel: +1 281 260 3665 
Email: Matt Seinsheimer  

 

James Davis 
Senior Manager, Investor Relations 
Tel: +1 281 260 3665 
Email: James Davis  

 

Media relations 

Nicola Cameron 
Vice President, Corporate Communications 
Tel: +44 1383 742297 
Email: Nicola Cameron  

 

Catie Tuley 
Director, Public Relations 
Tel:  +1 713 876 7296 
Email: Catie Tuley  
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